March 13, 1963

Profcesore GQuiliano Piccoli
Idstituto ai Geologia

Via Giotto 20

Padova, Italia

Dear Profosasor Piccoll:

Your voluue on "Studi eulle izerofeuns Priaboniana di Pricbona”
arrived yestexdsy. I hasten to thank you for your Eindness in cepding we &
copy and to congratulate you for this fine work. Thiec work will help us to
understand the so-called Pricbonian of Manier-Chalunc. These local or
provincial stege nanes are very difficult to wnderastand for the cuteider,
vho lives far yremoved from the type locality of theso stages. You ean rest
assured your vork ies very useful to other styatigrapheres.

It vas a pleasure to meet you in France and to spend some time in
the field vwith you. The field twip in Burcpe wae very mueh vorth vhile to
me. It helpef me very much in visualizing the Tertiary section of western

Burope.

I am still occupied with the family Ostyeidue. The vork is very
tedious in that one hao ¢o fivd ond ycad many obscure publications oa the
biology of oysters. Bowever, the manuceript has progrecsed micely; it
has alresdy 221 typed pages. Before I am through with it, it will have about
450 pages. I will probdably be publiched as & sepexate book.

Could you plcase cend me the addrecss of Profossor Asgaroli? I
vould like to write him.

Vith oy warmest viches for your future vork.

Sincerely yousrs,
H. B. Stengzel
HBS:1b
Enclosure; Paper oz arxagoaite
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